October 4™ 2012
United Nations Global Compact
Secretary-General
United Nations
New York, NY 10017

To whom it may concern:

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of Banca Intesa Beograd, | would like to kindly address to you with the request to postpone
the production of Banca Intesa Communication on Progress Report until October 25" 2012.

Namely, due to internal procedure and staff limitations we will not be able to produce in predict
timeline.

We are looking forward to your prompt replay with hopefully favourable outcome.

Should you need additional information, | kindly remain on your disposal.

Sincerely 1
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Rajka Sinik Vulic

Corporate Communication Manager
Marketing and Communications Department

Banca Intesa ad Beograd
Milentija Popovi¢a 7b, 11070 Novi Beograd; call center: +381 (011) 310 88 88, www.bancaintesabeograd.com; tekuéi radun: 908-16001-87
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